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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

WELCOME BACK 

A lovely start to the new autumn term. All the children have returned 
to school looking very smart in their new school uniforms. All children 
have settled back into the routines really well after a long summer break. 
The new reception children have completed their first week and start 
full-time next week, they all seem happy and content in their new clas-
ses. Behaviour in school has been excellent, lets hope this continues 
throughout the term. Just a few reminders as we start a new term. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Just to say a huge thank-you for how smart your children look on re-
turning to school. All children should be wearing school uniform, black 
or grey bottoms, white shirt or polo shirt and the school logo jumper or 
cardigan. When children look smart they behave smart. 

TRAINERS 

Children should not be wearing trainers, this is not part of our school 
uniform policy. They can wear trainers at dinner-time and break-time 
but otherwise they need black shoes. If there is a specific reason for 
wearing trainers, please ensure they are black and let the school office 
admin team know. 

JEWELLERY: 

Our school uniform policy clearly states that children should not be 
wearing bracelets or necklaces as these can easily get caught when they 
are playing or doing PE. Also, children should be wearing stud earrings 
and not hoops or dangly earrings as these are also classed as health and 
safety hazards. We don’t want any children getting hurt as a result of 
jewellery getting caught on someone’s clothing. 



 

 

 

 

PE KITS: 

All children should have a school PE kit to wear during their PE lessons. Please 
don’t send children with other sporting attire. 

 

ABSENCE and HOLIDAY REQUESTS: 

The new attendance policy was sent out at the end of the summer term. Please 
ensure you read this. If you did not receive this it can be accessed from the 
schools website; www.teaguesbridgeprimary.org or alternatively you could ask the 
office to email you a copy. Holidays in term time will not be authorised unless it 
is exceptional circumstances. The fine has now increased to £160 per 
child but if paid before 21 days of being issued it’s £80. 

Absence from school will also be monitored very closely this term. You could ex-
pect a letter home, a meeting with the teacher or a phone call from the Educa-
tional Welfare Officer. We are here to help and if there is a difficulty with 
attendance please come and talk to us. 

Lateness will also be monitored closely. Children need to be in school on time. 
Walking in late to a lesson when everyone has started can be unsettling and em-
barrassing for a child. 

 

MOBILE PHONES: 

Children should not have mobile phones in school unless it is a safety measure be-
cause they walk home on their own. If this is the case you must complete the mo-
bile consent form, you can ask the teacher to send one home for you to sign. Mo-
bile phones will be handed in on arrival and locked away until the end of the 
day. 

 

HAIIR TIED BACK: 

All children with hair longer than shoulder length should have this tied back, to 
reduce the spread of headlice. 
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10 by 10 

This is a Telford and Wrekin initiative designed to encourage children to try 
new things. There are a list of 10 things that children should try before they 
are 10 years old. You can access all the information at: 

                        10by10.telford.gov.uk 
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